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A SINGULAR OPPORTUNITY

Our Westphalia partners in Germany have invited us to send a delegation of people from this conference to the UCC Forum September 7-9.  This gathering of lay and clergy from the churches of the Westphalia region is a stimulating occasion to discuss the implications of the Protestant Reformation, now 500 years after Martin Luther posted his 95 theses in Wittenberg.

The paper to be discussed will address the theme, “Reformation Needs You!”  The setting for the Forum is the beautiful retreat center, Haus Villigst, in Schwerte, near Dortmund.  They are eager to host us for an extended weekend and will assist those who have additional time for individual travel.

We need to tell them of our intention to attend the Forum by August 1, and we here would like to finalize the delegation by July 20.  Please be in touch with John Krueger if you would be interested or have additional questions.  This is a singular opportunity to deep our partnership with our colleagues in Germany and to establish new relationships.  

Peace, John Krueger
John_krueger425@comcast.net		317-467-1529		317-498-0710


